
 

 

Safeguarding

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery 
& The Jeavons Wood Team 

February
Mon 17th - Fri 21st

HALF TERM

Mon 24th             First day back
Tues 25th             Yr 5 Swimming
Wed 26th            Yr 1 HOTP Day

March
Thurs 6th              Yr 6 PGL Meeting 6pm
Fri 7th                  World Book Day
Wed 19th             PTA School Disco

April
Tues 1st                FS Zoolab visit

Newsletter

Diary Dates

14th February 2025

Jeavons Wood : 96.8%
National Average : 94%

Attendance This Week

We have had a wonderful half term,
and we hope you have a restful and
fun break. We look forward to
seeing everyone back in school on
Monday 24th February.

Happy Half Term!

f you live in Cambridgeshire and
have any safeguarding concerns for
yourself or a young person who lives
in Cambridgeshire during the
Christmas holidays you can contact
Children’s Social Care on 0345
045 5203 (during office hours), or
01733 234 724 (out of hours).

Join us in celebrating the
ASHYAC2025 – the Young Artists’
Art Competition and Exhibition,
supported by The Arts Society
Huntingdonshire! 

We're proud to announce that
students from Jeavons Wood have
been selected to participate. Further
details will be shared with those
chosen. Let's support our young
artists and their amazing talents!

Young Artists’
Competition

Congratulations to the year 6s who
took part in the South Cambs
Hockey Competition on Tuesday.
They did incredibly well and it was
great to see them enjoying playing
hockey so much! 

Year 6 Hockey

We want to remind you that School
Meals for Years 3-6 will be increasing
in price to £2.60 per day after half
term with effect from 24th Feb.

Please book you child’s school meal by
Sunday night for the week ahead.

School Meals

On Friday 7th March, we will be
celebrating World Book Day. Our
theme is Read the Rainbow so we
will be inviting the children to come
to school dressed  in their most
colourful clothes or come dressed as
your favourite book character!🌈

World Book Day

Goodbye Mrs Day
Today we say a sad farewell to the
wonderful Mrs Day who is leaving
us to become Headteacher at Offord
Primary School. She started at
Jeavons Wood 13 years ago as a
TA and has worked her way up
through the school to become
Assistant Head. Mrs Day is loved by
everybody in school, and she has
made learning fun for everyone. She
very kindly gifted the school some
items for the Forest, including a new
hammock and a hot chocolate
station.
We know she will be an amazing
Headteacher and we wish her all the
best in her new school. For more
tributes to Mrs Day see the second
page.



Goodbye Sally Day!

It has been a pleasure to share your
learning journey for the last 13
years and I am so proud of the
capable, confident and caring
leader you have become. I wish
you every success in your new
school and know you will continue
to ‘smash it.’

From Mrs McMurray


